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Dear Dr. Tran:  
 
 
This letter is being sent to confirm the status of your laboratory’s certificate issued under the Clinical 
Laboratory Improvement Amendments of 1988 (CLIA). 
 
According to our records, your laboratory holds a CLIA Certificate of Compliance effective 
November 10, 2014 and is waiting for the issuance of a CLIA User Fee Remittance Coupon.  Until 
that occurs, you may use this letter as proof that your laboratory is in good standing with the CLIA 
certification requirements. 
 
If there are further questions about your laboratory’s CLIA certification, please contact me at 215-
861-4285 or by e-mail to Kimberly.weaver@cms.hhs.gov. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kim Weaver 
Medical Technologist 
Certification & Enforcement Branch 
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